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Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Lovedale! 

 

As you are aware, the AISSE Board Exams for Class X students conclude on 

Monday, 02.04.2018 with their French Paper. For those children who have not 

opted for French as their II Language, the Exams conclude on 28.03.2018 with their 

Mathematics Paper. The End of Session break for students will begin at 2.00pm on 

the day of their last Board Exam. 

 

Please note that the School will make arrangements to drop children at the 

Coimbatore Airport on Thursday, 29.03.2018 (for children whose Board Exams 

conclude on 28.03.2018) and on Tuesday, 03.04.2018 (for children whose Board 

Exams conclude on 02.04.2018). Please ensure that flight tickets are booked in the 

10.00am to 5.00pm window. 

 

The Academic Session for the new Class XI commences on the 12th of April, 2018. 

All students must report to School by 02:00 pm on the 11th of April, 2018 after the 

End of Session break. Please note that the students returning by air on 11th of April, 

2018 would be received at Coimbatore airport and escorted to the school under 

school arrangements. 

 

A Counselling Session for the students and the parents will be held in the English 

Lab at 02:30 pm on 11th April, 2018. 

 

Parents desirous of withdrawing their child must send a letter/mail to 

hm@thelawrenceschool.org before 20.02.2018. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Rajan Narayanan 

Headmaster (O) 
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